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I OPPOSE [HB 3079]. What is the total indebtedness of, The Housing and 

Community Services Department?  

 

[HB 3079] is yet another, in a series of well intended Legislation that doesn't stand a 

prayer's chance in Hell. 

 

[HB 3079] does not have any discussion for 'Funding and or Funding Sources.' 

 

From the TEXT of [HB 3079], "... SECTION 2. The Department of Human Services 

and the Housing and Community Services Department, toward reducing the number 

of youth aging into adult homelessness, including through funding for youth programs 

and programs addressing the needs of families with youth under 25 years of age..." 

 

From the TEXT of [HB 3079], "... shall study options for allocating 30 percent of their 

respective budgets attributable to funding for housing and homelessness services in 

the biennium beginning July 1, 2027..." 

***This is euphoric, illusory blather. Both The Department of Human Services and 

The Housing and Community Services Departments may not even be in existence in 

two years. Or, at least not in their current forms. Both Departments have significant 

reliance on Federal Funding. 

 

***Federal Money may be drying up to pay-off our National Debt of [$36 Trillion 

dollars]. 

 

***Will Elon and the DOGE Brothers analyze Federal Dollars allocated to Oregon? 

 

***[HB 3079] is trying to address a serious need in Oregon but it is unrealistic.  

 

***What is needed for certain age groups of Homeless peoples, is the activation of 

the Selective Service System, the Civilian Conservation Corps (CCC) and the Works 

Progress Administration (WPA). 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Oregon could lead the way for the CCC and WPA." 

 


